Item # 107
July 14, 2008 

From: Bruce Smith [mailto:bruce.smith@capeelizabeth.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2008 9:20 AM
To: cetm@maine.rr.com
Subject: Floodplain Management Ordinance
Good morning Michael,

Attached is the final draft of the Floodplain Management Ordinance to replace the current Ordinance in Chapter 6 "Construction Code", Article VI. It follows the minimum standards required by law with the exception that all new structures have to be elevated 2 feet above the base flood elevation instead of the 1 foot minimum. That is the same elevation we have had in previous editions of the Ordinance. I did send you the same draft several months ago. You may have chosen to wait until things calmed down a bit, but wanted to make sure you did receive the info. 

Thanks for your attention,

Bruce 
